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From: Leticia Garcia <leticia.garcia@plainfieldnj.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 12:48 AM
Cc: Marilyn Nieves; Wiston Jaramillo; Justin Maloney
Subject: 1214-20 Martine Avenue-OPRA

Good afternoon, 

 

There were no records found as it pertains to Code Enforcement. 

 

Leticia Garcia, Director 
Division of Inspections 
515 Watchung Avenue 
3rd Floor 
Plainfield, N.J. 07060 

 

Phone:(908)-753-3386 
Fax:(908)226-2580 

 


